
From: Lucky Luciano
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh; mcolon@encantotv.com
Subject: Re: Dismissal of LPTV displacement application
Date: Thursday, May 31, 2018 12:16:38 PM

Mr Hossein Hashemzadeh

RE:     Voluntary Dismissal of LPTV Application for Displacement
            Station W02CU-D, Mayaguez, Puerto Rico
            File Number: 0000053837; Fac. Id. 183173

Dear Mr Hossein:

Ramon Hernandez, the licensee of Station W02CU-D, Mayaguez, Puerto
Rico, by its Technical Consultant hereby request the dismissal of the
above-referenced application because it is not permited during the ongoing
LPTV displacement window.

Should there be any questions regarding this submission, please contact the
undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,

Alejandro Luciano PE
(787)717-6984

On 05/31/2018 10:58 AM, Hossein Hashemzadeh wrote:

Send me an email with the request.

-----Original Message-----
From: Lucky Luciano [mailto:aluciano@aluciano.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 31, 2018 9:59 AM
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh <Hossein.Hashemzadeh@fcc.gov>
Subject: Dismissal of LPTV displacement application

Hello Hossein,

What is the procedure to request dismissal of an erroneously filed 
LPTV displacement application.

Thanks for your help

Alejandro Luciano PE

mailto:aluciano@aluciano.com
mailto:Hossein.Hashemzadeh@fcc.gov
mailto:mcolon@encantotv.com
mailto:aluciano@aluciano.com
mailto:Hossein.Hashemzadeh@fcc.gov



